Chris O'Brien
L

From: Joshua Breggia <jbreggia@radiant-med.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 11:10 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Hello,

My name is Josh Breggia and | am a resident of 7 May 5t. North Providence RI.

I am in large support of this bill to pass as | am an independent medical aesthetics representative for multiple
medical devices that have been taken away from the mass majerity of clients that | do business with. This has
already impacted on my business and has put fear and hesitancy in my clients mind to invest in their business

any further.

Joshua Breggio

North East Account Rep
Radiant Medical Solutions
jbreggia@radiant-med.com
401.525.6546



Check out our website! CLICK HERE




